	Flu Vaccine Clinic Information
 

	
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please see information below regarding sign up for the HCPSS sponsored Flu Vaccine clinics offered for students this October 7-14th.  You may sign up for any location and some locations will fill up quickly.  You should receive a confirmation email after signing up.  If you do not, please check your spam folder.

Please contact the school nurse directly via email with any questions at leslie_williams@hcpss.org.  Thank you for helping to keep our community healthy!

https://news.hcpss.org/news-posts/2020/09/hcpss-free-flu-clinics-october-2020/
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